Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (Cl-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 3:09 PM

To: ‘Robert Stein’

Cc: Bob Polski

Subject: RE: 1021 Minnehaha/city council today @ 5:30
Mr. Stein,

Ms. Moermond stated that the matter has already scheduled for 3 legislative hearings: 8/1, 10/3 and 10/17. Because of
the pattern of you not attending, the Council already conducted a legislative and laid the matter over from 9/20 to
10/18. She will recommend the Council conduct and continue the public hearing for one week to October 25 at 3:30
p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers, as Councilmember Prince will not be in attendance tonight. If you and your
attorney wish to contest this recommendation, you or he will need to ask for that from the Council directly. The matter
will not be continued after that.

Thank you!

Mai Vang

Coordinator for Legislative Hearings

City Council Offices

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 | Saint Paul, MN 55102

Direct: 651-266-8563

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or appeal application: https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals
Fax: 651-266-8574 | Email: mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us

From: Robert Stein [mailto:rdsmn@icloud.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 2:00 PM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: Bob Polski <polskilaw@aol.com>; BOB STEIN <rdsmn@icloud.com>
Subject: 1021 Minnehaha/city council today @ 5:30

Good afternoon, in the last 10 minutes I've decided to hire attorney at law Mr. Robert Polski and | am requesting to
reschedule and the appearance in front of the city Council to let Mr. Polski get familiar with my situation. Given that it's
2 o'clock and he's not familiar with this case he will need more time to review documents/story etc.

Mr. Polski is copied on this email so please respond at your earliest convenience and | hope you understand the reason
behind the request.

Thank you and make it a great day.

Robert D Stein



